
GOAHEAD JHARKHAND 
 

From: Sashmitha Kar <sashmi777@gmail.com> 
 

Date: June 1, 2022 

Subject: GOAHEAD JHARKHAND MINISTRY 

 
Dear Pastor. 
Greetings from India. Hope and pray that you are doing well. We are doing 
well by His grace and your prayers too. As exams are over and kids got 
their summer vacation. They are very happy and enjoying their holidays. 
Thank you so much for your support and we spend it on food. Kids love it 
so much. They are always remembering you in their daily prayer. You do 
keep praying for us. May God bless you more and fulfill all your wishes. Be 
safe always. 
Thanking you.  
 
Regards  
Brother Tukuna Kar.  
JHARKHAND STATE  
India. 
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